
CONGRATULATIONS!

PittMed Professionalism Accolade

“Dr. Anhut [de Groot] had an important oral examination in the 
afternoon that she had clearly prepared for extensively. A 
patient encounter that morning, however, was running very late. 
With less than 5 minutes to spare, she could have prematurely 
ended the patient encounter, as she had to go to her 
examination, but instead chose to continue with an extended 
(and clinically appropriate) workup for the patient. I witnessed 
this myself, and I was impressed by how committed she was to 
patient care, even at the possibility of being reprimanded by a 
supervisor.”
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